
 

      

 

 

Thursday 17th January 2019 

Dear parents and carers of children in Little Owl class, 

I would like to update you on arrangements for the children in Little Owl class 
for the last two weeks of this half term : week commencing 4th February and 
week commencing 11th February. As some of you may be aware, Mr Ormiston 
and his wife welcomed a beautiful baby brother for their other two boys before 
Christmas. You may have noticed how tired he has been looking   

The Governing Body have approved two weeks paternity leave for Mr Ormiston 
so he can spend time with his new baby son, wife and family so he will  not be 
in school for the two prior to the February half term holiday. We wish him all 
the very best and are sure he will really treasure this time at home. 

Mrs Swan has kindly agreed to teach Little Owl class full time for these two 
weeks so there will be minimal disruption to normal arrangements. Mrs Carter 
will continue to support the class as normal. 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to welcoming Mr 
Ormiston back into school following the February half term holiday. Please do 
not hesitate to speak to Mr Ormiston, Mrs Swan or Mrs Carter should you need 
any class information or support in the meantime. 

Kind Regards 

 
Mrs Sally Dixey 
 
Headteacher

 


